
 

  
 

 
 

 
Dear players, 
 
A reminder that there will be NO Pennants on the coming Tuesday, 17th September 2024 
due to the National Veterans event in Tasmania. 
 
This will be our season break. 
 
Round 9 of the Pennants will resume on the following Tuesday, 24th September 2024. 
 
Regards, 
SSTT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


